
Psychologists of Oregon 
Political Action Committee 

(POPAC) 
 
 
About POPAC…The Psychologists of Oregon Political Action Committee (POPAC) is the 
political action committee (PAC) of the Oregon Psychological Association (OPA).  The purpose 
of POPAC is to elect legislators who will help further the interests of the profession of 
psychology.  POPAC does this by providing financial support to political campaigns.   
 
The Oregon Psychological Association actively lobbies on behalf of psychologists statewide.  
Contributions from POPAC to political candidates are based on a wide range of criteria including 
elect-ability, leadership potential and commitment to issues of importance to psychologists.   
Your contribution helps to insure that your voice, and the voice of psychology, is heard in Salem. 
 
Contributions are separate from association dues and are collected on a voluntary basis, and 
are not a condition of membership in OPA. 
 

Take Advantage of Oregon’s Political Tax Credit! 
 

Your contribution to POPAC is eligible for an Oregon tax credit of up to $50 
per individual and up to $100 per couples filing jointly 

 
To make a contribution, please fill out the form below, detach, and mail to POPAC 

at 16409 SE Division, STE 216 PMB 304 
Portland, OR 97236 

-  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -     

- POPAC Contribution -  
 

We are required by law to report contributor name, mailing address, occupation and name of 
employer, so please fill out this form entirely. 
 

Name: ______________________________Phone: ______________________ 
 
Address: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
City: ____________________________  State:_____Zip: __________________ 
 
Employer: ____________________________     Occupation:  _______________    
 
Senate District (If known): ________            House District (If known): _________ 
 
Amount of Contribution: $__________ 
 
Notice:  Contributions are not deductible as charitable contributions for state or federal income 
tax purposes.  Contributions from foreign nationals are prohibited.  Corporate contributions are 

permitted under Oregon state law. 


